
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Kensaku Takahashi's one year Seonghwa memorial 
day 
 
Yasuko Takahashi 
January 17, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear BFC brothers and sisters, 

 

Monday, January 24th is my husband, Kensaku Takahashi's One Year Anniversary Seonghwa Memorial 

Day.  

 

I was planning to have a gathering but because of the Covid situation, we decided not to have one during 

this time.  However, I will set up his altar and open my home for visitation.  

 

We welcome everyone anytime between January 22, 23, 24 10-6 pm to visit and give incense for him.  

 

The address is 69 High Street Tarrytown NY Please wear a mask. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Yasuko Takahashi 


